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Working together for a successful future         

June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our main theme for this Half term is ‘Seaside Holidays’ and along with this 

letter you will find a theme overview giving details of the subject areas we will 

be focussing on.  We are lucky to live in a seaside area with a variety of 

beaches and promenades to explore.  We will also be looking at how Queen 

Victoria enjoyed her holidays near the beach at Osborne.  Please note the 

family project details at the bottom of the page.  
 

While school remains closed to Year 2 pupils, we will continue to send weekly 

emails outlining the home learning activities.  This information, and any 

resources needed for the activities, will be available on the Queensgate 

website.  Please get in touch if you have any questions about the tasks or you 

would like more details. 
  

Thank you for sending us photos and reports of the work the children have 

been doing.  We really look forward to seeing what they have been enjoying at 

home and all the creative things you have been doing together as a family.  

Please keep in touch and keep sending the photos.     
 

To help your child to continue to make progress in their learning and to achieve 

their very best during these difficult times, please continue reading, practising 

spellings and learning times tables in this final term of the year. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Arnell, Mrs Billington, Mrs Gibbins and the Year 2 team. 


